From: Mindy Graham

To: Martinez, Erlinda

Cc: Jaros, Bonita

Subject: Substantive Change Proposal

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 4:30:25 PM
Attachments: SantaAna SubChaltr May 2015.pdf
Importance: High

May 19, 2015

Dear President:

Attached please find a letter from the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior
Colleges, Western Association of Schools and Colleges (ACCJC), signed by Vice President,
Susan B. Clifford, on the action taken by the Committee on Substantive Change at its meeting
May 7, 2015.

The attached electronic letter serves as your official letter and will not be followed in hard
copy.

At this time, the ACCJC is also providing notification of all the May 7, 2015 substantive
change actions taken by sending the “Substantive Change Committee Actions” list to the U.S.
Department of Education, the relevant state agency, and to programmatic accreditors. The
actions list is also being posted on the accjc.org website for access by interested others and
members of the public.

Sincerely,
Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges

Attachment

Mindy Gralrowm

Accrediting Commission for Community
and Junior Colleges

10 Commercial Blvd Ste 204

Novato, CA 94949

Telephone: 415-506-0234

Fax: 415-506-0238

E-mail: mgraham@accjc.org
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May 19, 2015

Dr. Erlinda Martinez
President

Santa Ana College
1530 W. 17th Street
Santa Ana, CA 92706

Dear President Martinez:

The Committee on Substantive Change of the Accrediting Commission for
Community and Junior Colleges, Western Association of Schools and
Colleges met May 7, 2015 to review the two Substantive Change Proposals
from Santa Ana College to offer 1) a Bachelor of Arts in Occupational
Studies, and 2) two new certificate programs for Biotechnology Lab
Technician and Quality Control Microbiology.

The Committee acted to approve both proposals. The baccalaureate degree
program is approved pending approval by the Accreditation Council for
Occupational Therapy Education (ACOTE), and will require a site visit
within six months of the start of the program. The site visit will include an
ACCIC staff member and two evaluators. Please contact me to arrange for
the visit.

On behalf of the Commission, I wish to express continuing interest in the
institution’s educational programs and services. It remains the College’s
responsibility to inform the Commission of any program change.
Professional self-regulation is the most effective means of assuring
academic integrity, effectiveness and institutional quality.

Sincerely,

A I ’

Susan B. Clifford, Ed.D.
Vice President

SBC/mg

Cec: Dr. Bonita Nahoum Jaros, Accreditation Liaison Officer
Ms. Martina Fernandez-Rosario, U.S. Department of Education






